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.

Whilst the vast majority of the club spent the Bank Holidays eating Hot Cross Buns and Easter
Eggs, half a dozen of our finest and fittest athletes put on their racing shoes and were in Race
action on the two Bank Holidays.
One of the six raced on both days.

Read all about the magnificent six it on the link below:-

ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/04/02/press-report-2nd-april-2024/

Regards

Billy

..
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